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The latest news and updates from the HVM Counselors 

WHAT 'S  NEW  

Parents: Please go to our counseling 

page on the Hardin Valley website and 

complete the parent survey. We would 

love to have your feedback so we can 

better serve your students.  

 

We have already completed our first 

round of lessons where the focus was on 

Academics. The social studies teachers 

were gracious and allowed us to teach 

during their classes. Lessons Included:  

- 8th Grade: High School Graduation 

Requirments, College & Career  

- 7th Grade: Goal Setting & Barriers  

- 6th Grade: Study Skills and 

Extracurricular activities Quarter 2 

lessons begin after Fall Break. 

OCTOER IS ANTI-BULLYING 
MONTH. PROJECT U WILL BE 
HOSTING EVENTS 
THROUGHOUT THE MONTH. 
CHECK OUR WEBSITE FOR 
DETAILS 

OCTOBER 5 IS COUNTY WIDE 
SMILE DAY 

OCTOBER 23-31ST IS RED 
RIBBON WEEK 

         U P C O M I N G  

PROJECT U 
#CHOOSEKINDNESS T-SHIRT 
FUNDRAISER 09/28-10/05. 
ORDER FORMS GO HOME ON 
09/27


